
WEEKLY MEMO – ÉCOLE PAULINE HAARER  

 

le vendredi 14 fevrier, 2020      Website: www.paulinehaarer.ca 
 

17 lundi  FAMILY DAY – no school 

 

18 mardi  Bantam Boys Basketball Practice     7:45am   

 

19 mercredi   Bantam Boys Basketball Game @ Gabriola    1:45pm 

   Ferry back to Nanaimo      3:05pm 

 

20 jeudi Bantam Girls Basketball Game @ Home    3:00pm 

(vs. Chase River)  

PAC Meeting      6:30pm  

      

21 vendredi  Happy Friday!    

 

 

Welcome back Mme Apland! We are so glad you are back and feeling better. Thank you so much to 

Sean Walsh for holding down the fort while Mme Apland was away.  

 

ADST 

Merci to Mme Nadia for bringing Applied Design, Skills and Technology to her class on Tuesday! A 

huge thanks to Angie and your helpers, Richelle, Sonya, Breana, and Bruce for coming to help out all 

day. The class could not have had such a fantastic day without you. The metal work definitely proved 

to be the most difficult of all the skills. In coding, only a small group of students succeeded in 

completing a program that got the sphero through the maze! Some good planning, design and 

thinking was had by all! 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.paulinehaarer.ca/


 

PAC Beverage and Burger Fundraiser 

The event will be held on Sunday March 8th at the Old City Station Pub from 

5-8pm. Tickets are available online on the Pauline Haarer MunchaLunch 

site and you can also purchase tickets after school starting February 19th. 

PAC and students will be selling tickets at the front of the school 

Wednesday-Friday for the next three weeks. Make it a night out and get to 

know your fellow parents! Also, there will be a silent auction at the 

Beverage and Burger, we are looking for donations to support our 

fundraiser. Please consider contributing to make this a successful event. 

You can drop off your donations at Mme Nadia’s class or contact Breana to arrange pick up at      

250-816-2505. 

 

Shred Your Threads Project 

Did you know that some kids can’t participate in sports because they don’t have the gear?  

Starting Monday, the school will be collecting new and used sporting equipment, athletic clothing, 

shoes, etc for youth in our community. Here are the suggested sizes: 

Youth: Small – X-large Shoes: 3-8 

Adult: Small – X-large Shoes: 5-8 

 

There will be a bin at the front entrance in the hallway. Any support would be appreciated!  

 

 

 

 


